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Celebrations of the Eucharist 
  

 The Lord’s Day 
     Saturday Vigil:    4:00 p.m.  

                  Sunday:  10:00 a.m.  

 

 Liturgy of the Word for Children 
      Liturgy of the Word for Children  is  

      Celebrated at the 10:00 a.m. Mass on the 1st  

      Sunday of the month (Excludes November) 

 

 Weekday 
      Monday, Tuesday, Friday:   9: 00 a.m.  

 

 Holy Days 

      9:00 a.m. and 7:00 p.m.  

Mission Statement 
To live out the message of Jesus Christ and become, in fact and 

appearance, a true Christian community. 
 

Faith Formation 

Faith formation is a lifelong process: an ongoing interaction 

with God’s creative goodness. We allow the Gospel to transform 

us and then bring transformation to the world. The Faith 

Formation Program at St. Matthias Parish provides opportunities 

to grow as individuals and as a community. We offer classroom 

sessions for children, a comprehensive Confirmation program, 

intergenerational learning in a variety of formats, and an adult 

enrichment program. For more information, contact Theresa 

Salafia (tsalafia@stmattpar.org). 
 

Community Prayer Line 

Our prayer line, coordinated by Marie Mangan (978 562- 2891) 

offers prayers for you, your loved ones and friends.  Requests 

may also be placed in the "Prayer Request" box at the rear of the 

Church.  All requests will be kept confidential. 
 

Rite of Christian Initiation of Adults 
Those who are not baptized or have been baptized into another 

Christian community and are interested in learning more about 

initiation into the Catholic faith are invited to speak with Fr. 

Fran. 
 

Infant Baptism 

Our parish celebrates the sacrament of Baptism for infants and 

children under the age of 7 at regularly scheduled Sunday 

Masses.  Please call Deacon Doug at any time during pregnancy 

or at least two months in advance for information on baptismal 

catechesis and the choosing of godparents. 
 

Adult Confirmation 
Adults desiring to complete their Christian Initiation with the 

sacrament of Confirmation are encouraged to contact Fr. Fran 
 

Reconciliation 

This sacrament of God’s infinite forgiveness, also known as 

Penance and Confession, is celebrated on Saturdays at 3:15PM 

or by appointment with Fr. Fran. Communal celebrations of the 

sacrament occur in Advent and Lent. 
 

Anointing of the Sick 

The Church encourages all who are ill, about to undergo 

surgery, or confined to their homes due to illness to be prayed 

over and anointed with sacred oil.  This can take place at a 

parish Mass, in the home or in the hospital. Please speak with 

Fr. Fran for more details. 
 

Marriage 

Congratulations to engaged couples!  Please contact Fr. Fran 

eight months to a year before your wedding to plan a program of 

marriage preparation. 
 

Welcome New Parishioners! 

We invite you to share in our life as a Eucharistic 

Community. Please complete a registration card found at the 

church entrances or register at the parish office.  We look 

forward to welcoming you to our parish community. 



INTENTIONS OF THE  

EUCHARIST 

THIS WEEK AT  

ST . MATTHIAS 

Saturday, January 2 — 4:00 p.m. 

 Gloria Choinard — Memorial 
 

Sunday, January 3 — 10:00 a.m. 

Timothy and Elizabeth Sheehan  

and Family — Memorial 
 

   Saturday, January 9 — 4:00 p.m. 

Sister Kathleen Gingras  — Mass of Healing  
 

Sunday, January 10 — 10:00 a.m. 

Andrew and Frances Deibel 

and Family — Memorial 

Saturday, January 2 

 Celebration of the Eucharist 

  Church, 4:00 p.m.  
   

Sunday, January 3 

 Celebration of the Eucharist with  

  Liturgy of the Word for Children 

  Church, 10:00 a.m. 

 Epiphany Breakfast   

  Parish Hall following Mass 

 

Wednesday, January 6 

 Shawl Ministry 

           Downstairs Conference Room, 6:45 p.m.  

 Baptism Instruction  

           Parish Hall, 7:00 p.m.  
 

Thursday, January 7 

 Choir Rehearsal  

           Church, 7:00 p.m.  

 Bereavement Group  

           Downstairs Conference Room, 7:00 p.m.  
 

Saturday, January 9 

 Celebration of the Eucharist 

  Church, 4:00 p.m.  

 Marlborough Community Cupboard Collection 

  Collection bins at church entrances 
 

  Sunday, January 10 

 Faith Formation Classes    Grades 1-5 

  Classroom, 8:30—9:45 AM 

 Celebration of the Eucharist   

  Church, 10:00 a.m. 

 Marlborough Community Cupboard Collection 

  Collection bins at church entrances 

 Eucharistic Ministers’ Chat Session  

  Classroom following Mass 

ST. MATTHIAS PARISH, MARLBOROUGH, MA 

Weekday Masses for the Week of  January 4 

 

   

Monday, Tuesday and Friday 

9:00 a.m. in the  

downstairs conference room. 
 

 

 

Office Hours — Week of January 4 
 

 

Monday, Tuesday and Thursday 
  

9:00 a.m. — 3:00 p.m.  

 

Wednesday  

  

9:00 a.m.  -  Noon  
 

                   

 

 

You are encouraged to pray these readings at home during 

the week as you reflect on this Sunday’s Word and prepare 

to celebrate next week’s Eucharist. 
 

Readings for January 3, Epiphany of the Lord  

Isaiah 60:1-6; Ephesians 3:2-3A, 5-6; Matthew 2:1-12 
 

 

Readings for January 10, Baptism of the Lord  

Isaiah 42:1-4, 6-7; Titus 2:11-14; 3:4-7; Luke 3:15-16, 21-22 

  

SCRIPTURE READINGS 



JANUARY 3, 2015 

PARISH FINANCIAL STEWARDSHIP 

FROM FR. FRAN 

  Many thanks once again to all who had a 

hand in our Christmas celebrations.  So many 

parishioners worked together to bring such a 

wonderful Christmas season to our parish!  

From the beauty of our church, both indoors 

and outdoors, to the beauty of our liturgies, thank you, one 

and all, for your dedication to our parish family. 

Thanks also to those who are coordinating, cooking and 

working at our Epiphany Breakfast  this Sunday after the 

10 AM Mass.  It’s wonderful to have a group of 

parishioners who give so much of themselves in the middle 

of a very busy season.  So come and join in the fun right 

after Mass.  There’s always room for more at the table! 

You will see elsewhere in our bulletin an 

announcement on an informational meeting to begin 

organizing a parish St. Vincent DePaul Society.  As I 

wrote about in the fall, one of the ways in which many 

parishes have been able to help folks is through the 

formation of  a parish St. Vincent de Paul Society 

Conference.  A parish St. Vincent de Paul Society 

Conference consists of a group of woman and men who, on 

a regular basis, assess and address the needs of those who 

come to the parish looking for assistance.  This might 

include a home visit, connecting people with various social 

service agencies, or giving monetary assistance. 

A St. Vincent Society is run separately from the parish 

and all funds raised go to the work of the parish 

conference.  It is a totally lay run ministry and is, of course, 

conducted with strict confidentiality. 

  

Parishioner Dale Dolesh has been in dialogue with the 

St. Vincent Conference at Our Lady of Fatima Parish in 

Sudbury and on Tuesday, January 12 at 7:30 PM in the 

parish conference room, we will hold an informational 

and organizational meeting with a representative from Our 

Lady’s St. Vincent Conference.  All interested parishioners 

are invited to attend and find out more about this great way 

in which we can help those in need in our parish 

community and beyond. 

Our 2016 Grand Annual Collection continues as the 

New Year begins.  Thanks to all who have contributed thus 

far.  As you can see by our weekly financial report, we 

have quite a way to go to hit our goal.  This year’s budget 

is dependent upon this goal, as well as achieving our 

weekly Offertory goal of 4 thousand dollars per week.  

Whatever you can do to help us in our fiscal 

responsibilities is greatly appreciated. 

Just a reminder to check out our new Web Page and 

Facebook Page.  There you will find some great 

information, photos, and all sorts of other interesting 

things.  As the winter moves on these will be the places to 

look for up to the minute cancellations and reschedulings 

“if” we should chance to have a snowstorm or two! 

Weekly Offertory Goal:                $4,000.00 
 

Total Collection of December 19, 20…….....…..   $3,795.42 

    Of that amount ParishPay donations were           $   866.42 

Offertory shortfall……………...………..…….      $   204.58    
 

Parish Maintenance Collection  December 19, 20..…$2,194.00 

   Of that amount ParishPay donations were  ..        $   387.00 

Parishioners celebrating December 19, 20  ..…….           415 
*Financials for December 26, 27 will be in next week’s bulletin.  

  

NOVEMBER 2015 F INANCIALS  

 

Offertory Goal Month of November……...….… $16,000.00 

Total Offertory Month of November…………… $15,847.50 

Offertory Deficit for Month of November……….    $152.50 

 

Total Income for the Month of November         $64,670.00 

Total Expenses for the Month of November        27,465.32 

                      Net Income:                                  $37,204.73  

 

January Special Collections  
  

 

 Parish Maintenance                      January 9/10 

 Catholic Schools Collection         January 16/17 

 Churches in Latin America          January 23/24 
 

 

 

 

Grand Annual  
 

          Goal:                                                 $80,000.00 

Total Pledged:                                       $40,075.00 

Total Received:                                     $36,070.00 

Total Number to Reach Goal:               $37,925.00 

Number of Families Pledged:                         76 



THE EPIPHANY OF THE LORD 

 Please Pray For... 
 

    Donny Courteville,  Connie Cyr, Mary Deibel, Clara Mae 

Dickerson, John Gifford, Joe Gillis, Pat Gowaski,  Russ 

Hokanson, David Martin, Frank Mangan, Margaret McNeil, 

Betty Montgomery, and Jean Peltak. 

  
      Please submit any names you wish to be included on the 

prayer list by calling the parish office 508-460-9255 or 

emailing admin@stmattpar.org.   Thank you.  

Pray for  the  Heal ing   

of  the  s ick  

     FAITH FORMATION  
 

 Faith Formation gatherings:  

           Sunday, January 10   

                 Grades 1-5    from 8:30—9:45 a.m.  
          

            Sunday, January 24   

                 Grades 1-5    from 8:30—9:45 a.m.  

                 Grades 6 -10 from 6:00  - 7:15 a.m.  

 

There will be no Faith Formation gatherings on Sunday, 

January 17 due to the Martin Luther King holiday.  

 

 

EPIPHANY BREAKFAST 
      Sunday, January 3 at 11:00 a.m. 

      

    

 

 

 

 

     You are invited to join the St. Matthias Parish 

community this Sunday, January 3, 2016 at 11 a.m. for 

an Epiphany Breakfast.  Hosted by Parish families, this 

event features many of your breakfast favorites. Come 

enjoy a delicious meal and friendship with your fellow 

parishioners.  If you are interested in helping or would like 

to share your favorite dish, please call the parish office at 

508-460-9255.  Monetary Donations for this event will 

be collected to support the Our Father's Table ministry.  

Everyone is welcome and we look forward to seeing you 

there! 

     Our Father's Table provides a warm welcome, hearty 

dinner, and pleasant conversation to support our neighbors, 

who may be experiencing financial difficulties.  St. 

Matthias will host the next Our Father's Table on 

Tuesday, January 12, 2016 at 4 p.m. at New Hope 

Church, 204 Main Street in Marlborough. 

CHRISTMAS ENVIRONMENT  
 

     One of the many delights of the Christmas season is the 

beautiful decorations.  We are fortunate to have an 

extremely talented Art & Environment team who bedeck the 

church in Christmas finery.  You are invited to help make 

this possible with a contribution towards the Christmas 

Environment.  You will find special envelopes in the pews 

and at the back of the church over the next few weeks.  

Please place your donation and the names of those you wish 

to memorialize in the envelopes.  You may place the 

envelope in the weekly collection basket or return it to the 

parish office.  If you choose to donate via ParishPay please 

be sure to send the memorial 

information to the parish office. 

Thank you in advance for your 

generosity. 

ST. MATTHIAS ST. V INCENT DEPAUL 

CONFERENCE INFORMATIONAL 

MEETING 
 

TUESDAY JANUARY 12 AT 7:30PM 
      

     All parishioners interested in forming a parish St. 

Vincent DePaul Society Conference to assist those in need 

in our parish and beyond are invited to an informational 

meeting on Tuesday, January 12, at 7:30 PM in the 

parish conference room.  At that time a representative 

from the St. Vincent Conference at Our Lady of Fatima 

Parish in Sudbury will be with us to explain how the 

Society works and how to go about establishing one in our 

own parish.  As Pope Francis has declared this year a 

special “Year of Mercy”, in establishing a St. Vincent 

Society we will be participating directly in his call to reach 

out to those in need.  Please plan to join us for this 

informational meeting. 

Eucharistic Ministers Chat Session  

      Sunday, January 10, 2016 @ 11:00 a.m.  

 

     Happy New Year  — The next Eucharistic Ministers 

Chat session will be held on Sunday, January 10, following 

the 10:00 a.m. Mass.  We will meet briefly in the 

Classroom to the right of the stage.  Please plan to attend.  



PARISHPAY© 
 

     Looking for ways to reduce the stress in your life?   

One way is to simplify your financial life by signing up 

for up for ParishPay©, our on-line system of giving.  

ParishPay© affords you the opportunity to have monthly or 

weekly contributions automatically deducted from your 

checking or savings account or from a debit or credit card.  

By doing so, you eliminate the stress of scrambling to find 

your church envelopes or writing out a check on your way 

out the door for Mass.   

     ParishPay© also helps our parish better manage our 

finances especially during the cold and snowy winter 

months when travel to mass may be difficult.  If you have 

any questions,  please contact the office at 508-460-9245 

or admin@stmattpar.org. 

MARLBOROUGH COMMUNITY CUPBOARD 
 

January 9 and 10, 2016  
  
     Once a month the St. Matthias 

community provides the opportunity to 

donate food to the Marlborough 

Community Cupboard by providing 

collection bins at the church entrances and then delivering 

the food items to the Cupboard located in the Walker 

Building. Together we can provide hunger relief, and in 

some small way, improve the quality of life of our 

community families.  With the cold winter months ahead, 

donations of soup, oatmeal, tea and coffee will be most 

appreciated.   

     Let us continue the true meaning of Christmas 

throughout the Christmas Season — the acts of kindness 

and giving to others.    

     Thank you to David Lavallee for taking time to deliver 

the food donations to the cupboard each month. 

Snow Cancellation Policy  

      In the event that there is a storm on the day of a 

scheduled event, be it classes or meetings, announcements 

will be made on Channels 4, 5 and 7 as well as WBZ 

(1030) or WRKO (608) AM radio and listed on the St. 

Matthias website page. 

     The general rule is that if Marlborough School is 

cancelled or there is a delayed opening, the office will be 

closed and there will be no daily mass.  Cancellation of 

daily mass will also be on the office voicemail by 8:00 a.m. 

STAY CONNECTED TO  

ST. MATTHIAS PARISH 
  

www.facebook/stmattpar      
 

              www.stmattpar.org 

mailto:admin@stmattpar.org

